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March 25, 1968

Dr. Glenn T. Seaborg, Chairman
United States Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Seaborg:

As part of the Council's effort to keep Collaborating Organizations
of the NCRP informed on our activities, I am pleased to enclose a copy of
the Annual Report for 1967. A limited number of additional copies of the
report are available and, if they would prove useful to you, I would be

happy to supply your nceds.

We would, of course, welcome any comments or suggestions you might have
about the report or our program.

Sincerely yours,

,;%?/ingfhéffg%2;§/
W. Roger {e/y /

Executive Director
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